CORRESPONDENCE

11/9/2020
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 11870-2020
From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 4:51 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20200139-WS

Customer correspondence for docket 20200139.
Thank you,

Angela Calhoun

From: Diane O halloran <dohalll@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, November 06, 2020 9:02 PM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Utilities Inc Docket #20200139-WS

Again, as has been happening every few months for years now, the despicable water monopoly Utilities Inc is gouging us
customers with another rate increase. Over and over and over - with our “Public Service” Commission doing absolutely
nothing for us captive consumers but bestowing blessings on this out-of-control utility. Us Utilities Inc customers have
no choice but to keep paying whatever they demand, we are not able to change from them and buy our water
elsewhere. Why are we not being protected?

Why are they allowed to continuously up the price of water - a commodity necessary for life? | am a senior citizen on a
fixed income - will this end up being a situation where | have to choose water or electricity but not be able to afford
both?

Why do you of the PSC rubber stamp your approval of every single ridiculous rate hike? After they were able to more
than double their price a few years back in one huge increase? And still continue raising prices every few months since

then? Obviously us tax paying property owner residents of Fla. are just cash cows and no one will stand up for us.

There is going to be a petition hundreds of us Wekiva Community home owning residents plan to sign, and media is
being contacted in hopes they will expose and question this Outrage.

Please for a change do your jobs and deny this latest attack on us Utility Inc customers.
Diane O’Halloran

397 Winchester Place

Longwood, FL 32779

Sent from my iPhone





